
 

 

 
DATE:    May 24, 2022 
 
TO:    Human Services Commission Members 
  
FROM:    Leslie R. Miller, Human Services Manager 
   Parks & Community Services Department  
  
SUBJECT: 2023-2024 Human Services Fund Applications—Round One Review   
 
Commissioners will continue its discussion to determine which program applications to 
advance for further consideration for funding.  
 
Background  
 
During the May 17th Commission meeting, the Commission began its Round One review of 
program applicants. The Commission requested a special meeting to continue that discussion.  
 


